
From:
To: FERGAS
Subject: LNG export
Date: Monday, February 09, 2015 1:22:32 PM

Pieridae Energy is seeking approval to export gas.
Please do not give approval.

I am considering the damage that would be caused by this export

    damage to our climate
    increase in domestic gas prices
    the approval would be a push for the Kinder Morgan company to ravage our 
environment with their pipeline, effectively steal properties for the pipeline, and add to 
the dangers of carbon and methane to our climate.

There is no public benefit to this.
It would merely be a boost for a private company at the expense of the public.

I did not hear of the application until today.
Please extend the time for people to comment.

Thank you for your consideration.
Eileen Martin

.
Richmond, MA 01254




